Exhibit 27

Email Notice



McFeeley, Matthew

From: Jorgenson, Craig <Jorgenson.Craig@epa.gov>

Sent: Monday, March 16, 2015 5:07 PM

Subject: Final NPDES Permits - Wind River Indian Reservation
Attachments: Final cvr Itrs.pdf

We are notifying you that EPA has issued these permits because you commented on these permits during the public
notice period. Attached are copies of the cover letters for the issuance of NPDES permits for five oil and gas facilities
within the Wind River Indian Reservation in Wyoming.

You can find copies of the final permit documents online by searching for “EPA Region 8 NPDES Document.”
If you have any questions, please direct them to Colleen Rathbone at (303) 312-6133.

Craig Jorgenson

USEPA Region 8 Wastewater Unit

1595 Wynkoop Street
Denver, CO 80202



